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             August 2024 

 

Welcome Back to the 2024-2025 School Year 

 

Dear Parents, Students, and Community Members, 

 

As the sun continues to shine during this beautiful summer, I am thrilled to welcome each of you back 

to a new school year! We hope you had a restful and rejuvenating break, filled with laughter, adventure, 

and quality time spent with family and friends. 

 

As we prepare to embark on this exciting new academic year starting on August 26th, we are filled with 

optimism and enthusiasm. Our dedicated educators and staff have been working diligently to create an 

enriching environment where every student feels valued, supported, and inspired to reach their full 

potential. This year, we will continue to build on our commitment to academic excellence. 

 

I would like to take a moment and once again thank our community for supporting our educational 

programs and operations levy. The passing of this levy has allowed us to continue offering an array of 

enrichment, performing arts, and athletics programming, including free pre-school to our Quilcene 

families. 

 

During these summer months we have been busy updating some of our facilities with grant money 

secured through the Washington Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction.  

The Small Schools Modernization Grant allowed us to update our heating and cooling system in the 

High School/District Office building, moving away from a propane boiler. The Urgent Repair Grant is 

allowing us to decommission the diesel boiler, and replacing it with a new propane boiler in our 

elementary school. 

 

Communication and collaboration with you, our parents and community, remain vital to our success. 

We encourage your active involvement and feedback, as we recognize that it takes a collective effort to 

nurture and educate our children. With that said I would like to personally invite you to come and 

volunteer in our schools. All you have to do is go to our website: https://www.qsd48.org/ and click on 

the volunteer program button. 

 

 Thank you for your unwavering support and partnership. Here’s to a fantastic school year ahead! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ron Moag - Superintendent 

https://www.qsd48.org/

